Glassboro Public Schools

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools
From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer
Date: January 2, 2019

Re: Action Memo
January Board Meeting

Request Board approval for Lisa Rencher and Andrea LoCastro to attend NAPDS Conference
from February 14-15, 2019 in Atlanta, Georgia to include the following:

Registration: $445.00 each — Title II Account for workshop registration
Hotel: $179.00 (plus additional tax and fees) both for 1 night - District
Travel: $339.40 each (flight and fees) - District

They will be presenting a professional development workshop, “Using PDS to Increase the
Number of Students with Disabilities.”



